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Hello,
Could you please forward this email to the Chair for review due to interactions I have
received from concerned community members regarding Morris' licence application
revelation. 

I was dismayed today to hear Mr Morris state Kalbar's new mining licence application
has been accepted by ERR with a consultation period commencing before the IAC Panel
will have even delivered their report to the Minister.
This was a smack in the face for the community already mentally struggling with the
complexity of this EES process. 
I feel ERR is enabling the undermining of this EES process by Kalbar and their legal team
leaving many now suspicious of political interference.

I request, for the sake of transparency, that ERR be made to promptly explain to the
community what this means in view of an EES in process and would there be a referral
for another EES?

Regards
 
Tracey
 

 




